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Neighborhood Work Day

Greetings to all homeowners. We are excited to have the opportunity to let all 
homeowners know our progress since the last Newsletter.

We now have passed the New community CC&R and Bylaws. As you all might 
have noticed we have decorated the entrance and we are glad to see more 
homeowners putting out Christmas decorations.

We would like to thank all those involved with the beautification of our front 
entrance improvement with the new plants from our community donations, it 
looks great.

We are starting a donation collection for a flagpole for front entrance.
Donations can be sent to Alliance and marked for a flagpole

We are still working on the installation of the sprinklers on the front side mulch 
areas and hope to have it completed by next summer. 

We have acquired a few estimates to remove some of the diseased pine trees 
along the front community fencing to be removed.

The county is still trying to acquire property from private property owners to 
put the crosswalk in. The board will continue to encourage the county to 
proceed with the project to ensure safe passage across Wildwood Drive to 
Treaty Park.

Our next scheduled board meeting is December 11, 2023 at 6:00 pm. We 
encourage everyone to dial in and join the meeting at the listed link in this news 
letter or via our website at www.preserveatwildwood.com

Your Board Of Directors

A Friendly Reminder

Please pick up your pet waste and dispose of properly. Also, county law 
states that pets (dogs & cats) that are not contained in your home or fenced 

yard must be leashed. This protects other people, pets and property.

HOA MEETING:

December 11, 2023

6:00 PM

Join Zoom Meeting

Launch Meeting - Zoom

Meeting ID: 857 5446 98842
Passcode: 2695

One Tap mobile

+1 305-224-1968


